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Trim the ABC's overreach
The ABC must experience budget cuts whenever it engages in blatant political overreach, 
according to FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“Accusations of blatant political bias by the ABC, including its recent unwarranted attack on 
National MPs for allegedly not assisting flood victims, should result in budget cuts,” said 
FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“No amount of community or political outcry will bring the public broadcaster to account 
unless it is backed by financial penalty,” he said.
 
“It’s the only language the ABC understands.”
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